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MEMORANDUM

TO: Jean Fraser, Planner
FROM: David Senus, P.E. & Ashley Auger, E.I.T.
DATE: October 10, 2012
RE: Level I Site Plan Application – Baxter Blvd Storage Conduit Utility Building and Trail Work

Woodard & Curran has reviewed the response to comments on the Level I Site Alteration Application for the
Baxter Boulevard CSO Storage Conduit project. Specifically, the Level I Site Alteration application
addresses a new utility building and trail improvements associated with the construction of the overall
project.

Documents Provided By Applicant
 Response to Comments Letter dated September 27, 2012, prepared by Sebago Technics, on

behalf of City of Portland Department of Public Services.
 Engineering Plans, Sheets 3, 4, 26 & 27.

Comments
1) The applicant has adequately addressed the review comments contained in the September 25, 2012

memo from Woodard & Curran. We understand that modifications may be required to the proposed trail
location and rip-rap lined fill slope based on review of the NRPA application by MaineDEP. If plan
revisions are required, please forward any revised plans with an explanation of the revisions so that we
may complete a review.


